COPY.

GLASGDW .

12th February, 1930.

Dear Sir,

Referring to the freeboard assignment letter dated
23rd ultimo and report No. 50058 on the freeboard of the
7.5.5. "PRINCESS ELIZABETH", Fairfield's 638, I beg to state
that the freeboard will be measured not fr;m the steel
superstructure deck, as mentioned in the letter, but from
a wood substitute covering on the steel deck 1%" thiock.

A similar remark applies to the freeboard agssignment
of the sister vessel the "PRINCESS JOAN", referred to in
London letter of the 29th di¥1m6 ahd f;éeboard report
No. 50086%.

In view of the above it may be well that amended
assignment petters be forwarded to the Builders so that
the freeboards may be correctly marked on the ships' gides.

The approved plan of midship section is enclosed
for reference.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,
(sgd) G. Nicol.

The Secretary, L : :
GLASGOW. Ol084 6 - 0108577 - 0005



